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Table Tennis England has begun the recruitment process for a permanent Chief Executive.

We are again working with Hartmann Mason, the executive search company which supervised the process
which led to the appointment of Adrian Christy as interim CEO last month.

The process is fully open and suitable candidates from inside and outside the sport are encouraged to apply.
The closing date is Friday February 4.

A Candidate Briefing Document has been drawn up to aid applicants, and can be downloaded at the foot of this
page.

You can read the Job Description and also download the briefing document by visiting the jobs section of our
website.

Anyone who requires further information is encouraged to contact Hartmann Mason
via daryl.mason@hartmannmason.com
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